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Dear Parent
St. Brigid’s day is traditionally celebrated on February 1st and we intend to mark the occasion with a special assembly on Friday at 1.15 pm. We are also planning to give the children the chance to make the traditional St. Brigid’s crosses on Friday morning. Last year some of the children’s grandparents came in and worked with the children to create the crosses and we would really welcome this help again. If any of the grandparents are willing to come in Friday morning at 10am, please ask your child to let the school secretary know. We will also be asking children to bring in rushes if possible.
We are currently collecting fabrics to boost our resources for arts and crafts activities in the school. We hope to gather a range of fabrics, colours, designs, textures and sizes so we would appreciate any clothes or textiles that you are no longer using.

Mrs Quinn’s class will be taking part in a Viking activity day on Monday 2nd of February in the Parochial Hall. The children will be involved in lots of activities and it may be more comfortable for the children to wear their ordinary clothes in to school on that day. 

Some children from Primary 6 and 7 will be involved in the Credit Union quiz on Sunday 1st of February. If your child is involved, they will need to be in the new Community Centre in Aughnacloy for 2.45pm. The quiz starts at 3pm and the children should wear their school uniform. Please inform me as soon as possible if you can’t bring your child to the quiz.

The school camogie team will be travelling to Omagh on Thursday morning for the Tyrone Indoor finals, weather permitting. Girls who are travelling should bring a packed lunch with them as it is unlikely that we will be back for dinner time. A text will be sent out on Thursday morning if there are any changes to these arrangements.
We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday. If your child is not wearing uniform, please send £1 in per child. This money all goes to school funds and allows us to access resources for the children that we would otherwise not have. Please do not send your child in ordinary clothes without money.
Recently many of the children have been working on home school projects and we wanted to say thank you to all the parents who spent time with their children creating the projects. The children get so much from these types of activities and we have put the projects on display in the foyer of the school and also on the school website at www.roanstpatricks.org.

Preparations for The Great Eglish Bake Off are on-going and entries have now closed. Payment for all entries including children are now due to paid to the school secretary. Any entries using fresh cream should not be in the hall until 12 noon on Sunday 8th of February  for judging.

Heavy snow is forecast for Wednesday evening and Thursday morning and if there are any changes to the usual school arrangements a text will be sent out early Thursday morning.

Mid-term break is approaching and the school will be closed the week beginning Monday 16th of February and will reopen Monday 23rd of January.

Yours Sincerely

S McCreesh

Principal

